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Self Control 

Perseverance 

Inclusion 

Respect 

Inspiration 

Trust 

 

 Dear Parents, 

 

Welcome to this weeks newsletter. I’m not sure what has happened to the sunshine this week, let’s hope it hurries up and      

returns! We have had a relatively calm week this week, which is  what was needed before the hustle and bustle of the end of 

term is upon us. 

 

The children have all continued with their normal learning timetable this week. 

Fir Tree class have been learning about the value of coins and painting pictures of the Queen.    

Forge class have been learning about food chains, predators and prey in science. 

Hurstwood class have been creating magic potions to help George’s Grandma in English.   

In Kemsley class the children have just finished writing the most amazing minotaur poems. 

Oakwood class have been designed and creating their own super hero's! 

   

Some classes have missed swimming sessions, rest assured we will endeavour to make these 

missed sessions up. 

 

We are currently reviewing our head injuries letters and recording procedures to ensure that we are following all advice from 

professionals regarding how to manage head injuries in children. 

 

We are also currently reviewing our procedures regarding parent/family members transporting children to off-site school based 

events. Part of the new procedures will involve all volunteer drivers  undergoing a DBS to ensure children are as safeguarded as 

possible. We would like to be able to lease or purchase a mini-bus which would mean that transporting the children will be a 

much easier task. If anyone knows of a company or an individual who may be interested in 

sponsoring or supporting us with this please ask them to come and find Mrs Steer or myself, 

we know it’s a long shot but you never know who may be interested if you don’t ask! 

 

Year 6 have their bikeability next week, starting on Monday, we were fortunate that the Bikeability team could accommodate all 

the children. 

 

The children will all be meeting their teachers for next academic year on Thursday 6th July and most of our year 6’s 

will be going to their new secondary schools for the day—we will also be welcoming all new year R children on that 

morning. 

 

 

Best Wishes 

        

Michelle Cox 
Head Teacher 



Spirit of Bredhurst this Week 

Fir Tree Dexter Thomas 

Forge  Louis Fiolka 

Hurstwood  Millie Kempson  

Kemsley Bella Olsen 

Oakwood     Poppy Taylor 

 

           Stars of the Week 

Fir Tree  Reece Evans  

Forge   Alexus Treeby  

Hurstwood  Scott Abdey  

Kemsley  Harry Checkland  

Oakwood  Mae Gregory 

Writer of the Week 

Fir Tree Lola Deakin 

Forge  Alexis Montgomery 

Hurstwood Esmee Wilkins 

Kemsley Tommy Kehinde 

Oakwood Mae Gregory 

 

Diary Dates 

Friday 30th June  School closed in lieu of May Day 

Monday 3rd July  New Rec. Coffee Afternoon FOBs 

Monday 3rd July  Bikeability Y6 

Tuesday 4th July  Bikeability Y6 

Tuesday 4th July  Hurstwood trip to Synagogue 

Wednesday 5th July  New Reception Taster Day 

Thursday 6th July  New Reception Taster Day 

    And new parent talk 11.45 

Thursday 6th July  Transition Day 

Thursday 6th July  Netball/Football match (home) 

Friday 7th July  Dance Show at Rainham GS 

Friday 7th July  2.30p.m. E-Safety workshop Yr5+6 parents. 

Friday 7th July  Years 2-4 Dance show after school 

        Monday 10th—Friday 15th Activity Week Yr 6 

Monday   Arethusa (including some Yr5’s) 

Tuesday   Faversham Pool 

Wednesday   Bowling + Flipout 

Friday    Tobogganing + Capstone Park 

Wednesday 12th July Governors Day 

Thursday 13th July  Fir Tree/Forge Wingham Wildlife 

Tuesday 18th July  KS2 Trip Southend. 

Wednesday 19th July Summer Disco 4.30—6p.m. 

Thursday 20th July  Yr 6 Pool Party  2-4.30p.m. 

Friday 21st July  Leavers Service  11 a.m. 

 


